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PQ 27768/23* To ask the Minister for Health if overspending across his Department will 
result in any delay to the works required to bring Wexford General Hospital back to full 
operational capacity; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Johnny Mythen 
 
 
Dear Deputy Mythen,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Questions which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
Works to restore all infrastructure in Wexford General Hospital following the recent fire will 
not be delayed due to any overspending elsewhere across the health system. Capital 
funding is being made available to meet the reinstatement programme as required. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Paul de Freine 
National Director,  
Capital & Estates  


